
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 December 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  
 
Year R Nativity 2023 
 
The Year R Nativity performance has been recorded and you are able to view this by 
accessing the following link: 

Nativity 2023 (youtube.com) 

We ask, as always, that the recording is enjoyed at home and not to be shared or published 
in any way, for example on social media. Thank you.  

This link will be removed on Thursday 21 December 2023 at 4pm so please ensure you watch 
before this date. 

Yours sincerely 

Year R Teachers 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7JxyYEAcz2E

